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Notice to Customers

As the risks associated with Covid-19 increase, Logan Bank & Trust’s greatest concern is for the safety
and health of our customers, employees and community.

With that in mind, we are announcing changes in customer access to our lobbies. Effective March 23, we
will be closing our lobbies to general customer traffic. All drive-ups and walk-up will remain open.

Loan Officers, New Accounts and Bookkeeping will still be available by phone.

We encourage you to use our on-line banking and mobile banking applications. Visit Ibandt.com to sign-
up for these convenient services.

Limited access to our lobbies may be granted for special requests. Please contact your branch to
schedule an appointment.

As always, we value each relationship and look forward to working with you through this uncertain time.
We will continue to monitor the situation and take additional steps as necessary.



